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Mr. Marc Ferdas 
Chief Medical Branch 
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King of Prussia, PA 19406 
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RE: Juan Perez Monte, M.D. 
[7590-01-P] 	 ­-.. 
IA-09-041 	 N 

N 

Dear Mr. Marc Ferdas: 

This is to inform you that in compliance with the Confirmatory Order Modifying 
License of reference issued by the U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission (NRC) 
of January 21, 2010, Operational Radiation Safeti published the article that I 
submitted on its November 2011 issue (Vol. 101, No.5) titled: "The US. NRC 
and the ADR Process Learning Experiences". 

Also in accordance with the aforementioned confirmatory order, I submitted an 
oral presentation to the Health Physics Society summer meeting 2011 in West 
Palm Beach, Florida that was denied. However a poster presentation on the 
same topic was accepted and presented at the Health Physics Society meeting 
during the summer of 2011 at West Palm Beach, Florida titled "The US. NRC 
and the ADR Process Learning Experiences". 

With the publication of the article in Operational Radiation Safety and the poster 
presentation given at the Health Physics Society summer meeting, I have 
complied with all the commitments required of me by the NRC pursuant to the 
above-mentioned confirmatory order. Please let the administrative record reflect 
my full compliance with the confirmatory order. 

Yours tr?IY/

f-;n&,td., MD 
La Villa de T orrimar 
Reina Isabel # 175 
Guaynabo, P.R. 00969 

1 Supplement to Health Physics The Radiation Safety Journal 


